
Penn Valley Families,

I am not sure if you read the communication last Thursday from the district indicating the
change in the student calendar. Students will have half days on June 12th, 13th, and 14th.
Their last day will be June 14th. I am attaching the revised student calendar. I wanted to make
sure you saw this for planning purposes.

Have a nice day.

Ms. Hidalgo

Attachments:

2023-2024_Calendar_3-26-24.pdf (137.5 KB)

https://storage.googleapis.com/pt05-2/messages/attachments/14844a9deca0a1f5c81ac8f58f1daa3a/2023-2024_Calendar_3-26-24.pdf

